Southview Courts

LifeStream’s Fall Fest Returns!

The annual tradi-
tion of
LifeStream’s Fall
Festival came to a
screeching halt
during covid and
has been shut
down since...until
now! This year the
fall festival held at
Dunlapsville be-
gan again. Itin-
cluded sessions of
Bingo, vendors

Susan and Marlene
had multiple

and lunch, which
consisted of pulled
pork sandwiches,
baked beans,
chips, cole slaw
and carrot cake.

Vendors were a
wealth of informa-
tion...and goodies!
Some of the loot
for this year in-
cluded insulated
bags, thermome-
ters and first aid
kits. There were
also drawings for
door prizes.
Marlene G and
Wilma C. won fall
mums in a rich

v Natue takes her watércolor
tothe trees.” 5
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Cheryl

is New Treasurer...

And one of this months
STAR residents!
Thanks Cheryl for ac-
cepting the role of
treasurer of the Resi-
dent’s Association. She
has been keeping the
shacks shelves and

refrigerator well
stocked with old favor-
ites and new items.
Come to the next resi-
dent’'s meeting on
Tuesday October 3rd
to give your feedback
regarding activities and

snack selections.

Happy
Birthday!
e James B. 10/8

s Audrey C.
10/10

e [rma C. 10/14
e Betty F. 10/14
» Amy B. 10/16
o Etta W. 10/26

» Malcolm B.
10/29




JB is A STAR Resident for October

An anonymous resident
at Southview courts has
been noticing the good
deeds of JB! This person
has noticed JB delivering
packages and caring
about the well-being of
other residents. In the

past JB has donated
meals for Trish and Jen to
prepare for everyone.
Thanks for the positivity
you are spreading, JB!
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We love this photo of JB be-
ing silly for the camera at a

Emergency Pull Cord Information

Every apartment here
at SVC’s has emer-
gency cords, also
known as call-for-aid
systems, located in
the bedroom and the
bathroom. For safety
reasons it is important
that these cords are
maintained properly.

The cords need to
hang within 6 inches
from the floor at all
times. This is so that if
someone has a fall
and cannot stand up

they are able to pull
the cord. These cords
should NEVER be cut,
wrapped around the
box or hung up.

Pulling the cord
sounds alarms
through the hallways
of the building that
others can hear. There
is a light above each
door that will flash
above the apartment
of the person who has
sounded the alarm. If
staff is here we imme-

diately go check on
the resident. When
staff is not here it's im-
portant for residents to
call 911 if you are un-
able to make contact
with the person inside
to ensure their safety.
There have been inci-
dents in the past
where residents have
done a wonderful job
helping call the police
and aiding them in
finding the correct
apartment.
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we're on the Web!

m
jewcourts.co
southvi womans day

r\./

wine color. No one from
Southview Courts won
any of the other door
prizes, but they had
some great ones includ-
ing several $200 gift
cards. We'll get them

Janice and friends trying for a win!

next year! L vorite part of the day was the
. Southview probably bus singing “going to the

We also enjoyed apple had the most fun ta- chapel of love” to Trish! We

cider and fresh popped ble even if it wasn't hope she has a wonderful

kettle corn throughout the most lucky for wedding weekend!

the day. My personal fa-  ||Bng°!




